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Ob"oI ADVIGORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS
UNITED STATES ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON 25 D. C.

November 16, 1964

MEMORANDUM FOR: H. L. Price, Director of Regulation y M
J. F. Hennessey, General Counsel

From: R. F. Fraley utive Secretary
ACRS

Subject: INQUIRY FROM DAVID E. PESONEN RE ACRS
PROCEDURES & CONSULTANT REPORTS

This office has received the attached inquiry from Mr. David E.
Pesonen regarding the procedures used by the ACRS in its review
of projects. Mr. Pesonen also expresses an interest in the
availability of reports to the ACRS by certain consultants.

Dr. Kouts has asked that I transmit copies of this inquiry to
you so that be can have the benefit of your comments regarding
the procedure for preparing a reply to Mr. Pesonen. Dr. Kouts
vill be back in the country next week and vill contact you
regarding this matter.

Attachment:
Cpy. of Letter frm Mr. Ihvid E. Pesonen to R. F. Fraley,
ACRS, dtd 11/12/64

I

he{ (6 (; ,,

9 J/ /b-f V
; :, /d ' O fjb C
B e m._ _ . d - _ - - --

8709230017 B51217
PDR FOIA
FIRESTOB5-665 PDR

- - _,..n. .. ,


